
 

 

 
May 2024 

 

Dear Residents and Business Owners: 

 

It is time again for the Town of North Beach’s summer season to kick off with First Fridays.  The 
First Fridays’ events will be held on May 3rd, June 7th, July 5th, August 2nd, September 6th, and 
October 4th.   

The First Fridays’ event is held on Bay Avenue between 2nd Street and 7th Street and on 5th 
Street between Bay Avenue and Chesapeake Avenue.   

Several road closures are necessary to accommodate this event. The following roads will close 
at 2 pm to accommodate vendors and patrons of the event. 

• Bay Avenue at 2nd Street 

• Bay Avenue at 3rd Street 

• 2nd Street at Chesapeake Avenue 

• 3rd Street at Chesapeake Avenue 

• 5th Street after the library garage entrance between Bay and Chesapeake Avenue  

Vendor entry time will start at 3 pm and the streets will reopen at 10 pm. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and encourage you to 
prepare ahead for these events. Please call the Town Hall with any questions or concerns 
regarding these street closings. 

 

Regards, 

Stacy Milor, Town Clerk 
Town of North Beach 

 


